
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

2nd December 2022 

 

Staffing Update – Year 1 Rabbits Class 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to update you about the class teacher in the Year 1 Rabbits class. As Mrs Ostle is 

not currently in school, and to provide consistency for the children, Mrs. Dean and Miss Owen 

will continue to teach the class for the rest of this term. 

 

As I’m sure you are aware, Mrs. Dean is a highly skilled and experienced teacher; the children 

are already familiar with her because she is employed in our school as a cover teacher and she 

knows them really well because she teaches them on Fridays.  

 

Mrs Ostle will be leaving us at the end of this term and Miss Owen, who is currently employed 

as a cover teacher at Willow, will become the Rabbits Class teacher from January 2023. She has 

already enjoyed getting to know them during this half term.  

 

We wish Mrs Ostle all the best for the future and thank her for her commitment to Willow 

Primary School.  

 

Should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs. Sumner,  

Principal.  
 

 

 


